
 

Thailand scientists visit United, holds talk on possibilities of international collaboration 

after Covid-19  

Date: 17.02.2023 

As part of faculty exchange program, two eminent scientists from Mahasarakham University 

(MSU), Thailand Prof ChoosakNithikethkul and DrSatthakarnChuenkomol visited United 

Institute of Pharmacy (UIP), Naini, on Friday.  

Principal, UIP DrAlok Mukherjee welcomed the foreign delegates.   

Prof Nithikethkul also took a session on Multi-Drug Administration (MDA) and told pharma 

students about its use and importance. 

He said that Albendazole, Diethylcarbamazine (DEC), and Ivermectin are the regiments 

recommended by the World Health Organization (WHO)to eliminate the most neglected 

tropical diseases in low and middle-income countries such as lymphatic filariasis, soil-

transmitted helminth infections (SHTs), scabies and impetigo.  

The scientists also visited research labs of UIP and admired for the facilities.  

Later, an international meeting on ‘Post Pandemic Possibilities for international 

collaboration’ was also held at UCER conference hall which was presided over by Prof 

Nithikethkul.  

Six prestigious universities including five from foreign land and one from India alongwith 

two hospitals participated in the meeting.  

These six universities include Mariano Marcos State University (MMSU), Philippines, 

BuriramRajabhat University (BRU), Thailand, University of Rovira I Virgili (URV), Spain, 

Bangkok University, Thailand, United University (UU), India and Mahasarakham University 

(MSU), Thailand participated in the meeting. Similarly, the two hospitals of Thailand include 

Roiet Hospital and Seraphumi Hospital.  

Principals and Deans from UGI colleges were also present in the meeting.   

Earlier, the scientists also visited United University (UU) and United Institute of Medical 

Sciences (UIMS) in Rawatpur and admired the state-of-the-art facilities being provided to 

students.    
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